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inietythat of the community. It
is the, troubled waters that are pure,
even those stirred hy dissatisfaction.
Iii is only eelf-complaceiicy w'hich la
sftgnatt and uinprog-rec,,,îve.

rýcheine, called "The Secrets of the
Old Masters," and, since it la bis
nature neyer to reat content where ad-
vancement is poffsible, so now hie is
endeavouring by experiment along the

1(EftK (SALON, GOLI> MEI>ÀL)

To take the pensons]l influence first,
it May bie said, I think, that in Can-
adian art of to-day Mr. Grier stands
for unity, for that hannony of aim
which is strengt h and thie fîneft im-
pulse of worty effort. It is as though
ho says, Let ail rivalry be healtby;
let it tend towards individual im-
provement, and so towards collective
improvement, and our end îs gained.
Mr. Grier has many views upon bis
art, its tecýhnique, bis own methods
and experiments, and it is delightfl
and a lîberâl education to spend an
afternoon in hie studio in the rôle of
listener and gain some insight înto
those aims and îdeals, which are the
impulse of his artistie life. Lat-ely
hie bas become greatly interested in
the theories propounded in a booki
published in 1906, by Albert Abrud-

fines laid down by the author to de-
termine the secret of that wonderful
treasure chei&t: Their probable methed
of underpainting on1 au absolutely
white ground in cool colours, free from
ail bituminouc browns, which coin-
pas the slow death of aIl lovel -v
colour laid upon them; their practi-
cal completion of their work in this
manner and the final superimposi.
tion of their glazes of correct~ and
resilient colour, and, lastly, what is
the key-note and great discovery of
the whole treatise, "the «un bath,"
which drîed out the -medicine and
preerved indestructible the glory of
their pictures, which, after hun4reds
of years, are fresher and purer than
many from the bande, of the mastersý
of the last decade. It îs a great,
theme and eince, as t.he author pa-


